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Gotham broadcasting corporation

December 8, 1959

Mr. Edward Davidowitz
District Attorney's Office
155 Leonard Street

New York, New York

Dear Mr. Davidowitzs

The preliminary investigation of our records indicate
that the two engineers used on remotes by Alan Freed were
Herbert Greenberg and Peter Lee. Of course during the
period of time that Freed was employed at this station,
there were undoubtedly more engineers involved. Many
times this worked on a rotation basis. The station paid
their salaries and in tum charged Alan Freed for the
engineering expenses incurred as they did for line charges
and producers.

As to the staff producers and the staff engineers who
worked in the studio while the remote broadcasts were in
progress, it is assumed that these varied with staff
rotation and changes through the period of the years.

Alan Freed did a large portion of his broadcasts from
his home. When this was done, he hired his own producer
who worked with him at his residence and whom he paid
directly.

If there is any other information which you require,
please feel free to call upon me.

S
Harold Anderson

General Manager
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